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 NOTICE TO PARTICIPANTS 

 

 
DATE: July 12, 2017 

 

TO:  Participants 

 

FROM:  Board of Trustees 

 

RE:   Maintenance Prescriptions - Mandatory Mail Order 

   
 

In an effort to improve cost savings both for the Health & Welfare Trust and the Participants of 

the Trust, the Board of Trustees is requiring that maintenance medications, which are generally 

defined as a prescription that requires more than a 90 day supply, be purchased through the 

OptumRx mail order program. This will generally apply to new prescriptions and refills 

presented for dispensing on and after September 1, 2017. However, Participants will have a 

grace period whereby a maximum of three (3), thirty (30) day, fills for a new prescription at a 

retail pharmacy will be permitted. After that, any refill for that prescription must be processed 

through the OptumRx mail order system or it will not be covered by the Trust.  

 

On any prescription when you are switching from a retail pharmacy to the OptumRx mail order 

system, be sure to give yourself adequate time to receive your refill by mail. Under this new 

mandatory mail order program, all long-term maintenance medications will be filled by 

presenting your prescription to the following:  

 

OptumRx 

PO Box 509075 

San Diego, CA 92150-9075 

 

For your reference enclosed is a mail-in order form. 

 

If you have any questions about how this new mandatory mail order program will apply to your 

situation, please contact the Trust Office at (800) 752-2394 or (626) 279-3020, or OptumRx at 

(800) 797-9791. 














